

Tunstead Primary Newspage

Strong Foundations; Bright Futures

HEADTEACHER'S MESSAGE

Dear all

As we near the end of term it feels as if we are busier than ever! This week all children have spent time with their new teachers and classmates during move-up morning. Sadly our new teacher Mr Wicks was unable to join us due to illness, but we are hoping he will make a visit prior to the end of term to meet the children going into Birch class.

All our new Reception children had a super morning and we were delighted to welcome them into school. In the coming weeks we have our Fete on the 16th- everyone welcome, class trips and special events in school.

I am delighted to announce that Mrs and Mr Armstrong gave birth to a beautiful baby boy called James and Mr and Mrs Birkinshaw have recently welcomed their new son into their family. All babies are doing well and may make star appearances at the school Fete!

Wishing you all a lovely weekend

Rebecca Quinn

DATES FOR THE DIARY

July

12th - Cluster sports event

12th - Feast on the Field (breaded chicken lunch)

12th - Year 5 Forest School afternoon

15th - Birch Class Bowl & Dine

16th - Friends Summer Fete

18th - Cluster swim gala

19th - Year 5 Forest School afternoon

20th - Year 6 Forest School day. Parents invited to attend 1:30—3pm

21st - Feast on the Field (burger lunch)

22nd - Whole school leavers assembly

22nd - Last day of term!

September

6th - Back to school!

CLASS UPDATES				
	OAK	SYCAMORE	CONIFER	BIRCH
WEEKLY ATTENDANCE	100%	98.94%	98.67%	94.51%
A.O.B.	Please send in donations of bric-a- brac, toys and good quality clothes for our Summer Fayre stall.		Please don't forget to bring in any empty and clean jam jars next week thank you!	11th Birch swimming 12th Cluster sports & Yr 5 Forest School (please dress accordingly if attending) 15th Bowl and Dine trip

CELEBRATING SUCCESS

Headteacher's Award

Max H for the concentration he has put into his work over the last term. He has always given 100% effort

Well done Max!

Class Golden Award Winners

Oak - **Elijah** for his brilliant writing skills!

Sycamore - when transitioning into year 3 **Jack B** listened to all instructions and collaborated with everyone in his group!

Conifer - to the current **Year 3** for being supportive to year 2!

Birch - Laura for her work at Gresham's and collaborating with children from another school!

House Point Leaderboard

1st - Swallowtail 1365

2nd - Otter 1324

3rd - Bittern 1060

4th - Harrier 1031

TUNSTEAD FRIENDS

Thank you so much for all your wonderful Tombola Donations these last 3 weeks. We've got some wonderful items for the Fete!

SUMMER RAFFLE

We're now selling tickets for the raffle. Top prizes are

£100 cash - kindly gifted from Rachel & Harry at Hoveton Hall

£50 voucher for Cafe 33 in Norwich

Day boat hire for 8 with Barnes Brinkcraft

Each family should have by now received a book of 10 tickets. Please return your completed stubs with money to Honor at drop off/pick-up. Any unsold tickets please also return so we can sell them.

Raffle tickets are available to buy from Honor each morning next week for £1 each.

In case you don't know by now...Our fete is Saturday 16th July 11am -2pm

MSA VACANCY

We currently have 3 permanent MSA vacancies in school. These are all for 5 hours per week Monday to Friday 12:00 – 1:00, starting September 2022. Candidates should have the following attributes and skills: be warm, friendly and approachable, ideally have experience of supporting pupils with additional needs, be a team player, enjoy playing games! If you are interested please contact the Honor on office@tunstead.norfolk.sch.uk or call the school for an application form on 01603 737395

FOREST SCHOOL

We would greatly appreciate any donations of cones, shells, seed heads, beads and natural items for our craft area please



